



School Crossing Guards are an important part of
the community and serve a vital role in the lives of
children who walk or ride their bike to school. 

School Crossing Guards also help children safely
cross the street at key locations and remind
drivers of the presence of pedestrians!



Applications are available for pick up

 from 8:30am-3:00pm at any SUSD school site of your
choice.



For more information, contact 

Lieutenant. Marquez at rmarquez@stocktonusd.net
 (209) 933-7085 ext.#2463




SEEKING CROSSING 
GUARD VOLUNTEERS

WE ARE ACCEPTING VOLUNTEERS FOR
SCHOOL CROSSING GUARDS!


